
To: Board of Education 

From: Jerri Kemble, assistant superintendent, educational programs & technology, ext. 2755 
 Jennifer Stones, supervisor, technology, ext. 2201 
 
Re: Purchase of Projectors, Display Monitors & Installation Services – Deerfield 
 
Date: June 9, 2016 
 
 
Background: 
Lawrence Public Schools will continue its bond construction projects this summer. 
Deerfield Elementary School is one of the schools included in these projects; therefore, 
the technology department has removed additional eight-year-old projectors. Over the 
last two years, the district has established a new standard for replacement projectors as 
classrooms have been remodeled. 
 
Rationale: 
All projectors and monitors have been purchased and installed through Kansas City 
Audio Visual for the buildings completing construction. Deerfield will be ready for new 
projectors and monitors prior to the start of school in the fall. KCAV has provided a quote 
for these projectors and display monitors. 
 
Recommendation: 
Administration recommends the purchase of projectors and display monitors from KCAV 
for Deerfield Elementary School for a total cost not to exceed $47,920 to be paid from 
the Capital Outlay Instruction Technology budget under State of Kansas Contract 
#36416. 
 
Motion: 
“I move the Board of Education approve the purchase of projectors, display monitors and 
installation services for Deerfield Elementary School from Kansas City Audio Visual at a 
cost not to exceed $47,920.” 
 


